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T
Cedar Creek Classification (Wausau File, WI-0056081-~1)

I went out to evaluate Cedar Creek on March 22, 1985. As expected, water
levels were high and much ice was still prg%gnt, so I could not do much. I
did determine the water body nearest Wausau Pile is a wetland. If they wish
to discharge to the wetland, the effluent will need to meet standards for a
"marginal” receiving water. In my opinion, the preferred discharge would be
directly to a flowing part of Cedar Creek. This would require up to

1,500 feet of pipe to convey it to the stream. This should be clearly
spelled out to the design engineers.

BJ:ck
cc: Dale Erlandson/Jack Saltes, Antigo
NCD Permit File



